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December 30, 2014 

Re: SW197 Garbage Trucks 

SW197 was competitively bid and subsequently awarded on December 30, 2014 for a period of one 
year, December 30, 2014 through December 29, 2015 with 2 options to renew. 

This contract is available to be used by any government entity in the State of Oklahoma including cities 
and school districts and counties and can also be used by other states if their statutes allow for using 
another state's contract.  

The original solicitation documents are located on the Central Purchasing website,  
https://www.ok.gov/dcs/solicit/app/solicitationDetail.php?conID=1645 There is no participating 
addendum required for other State’s entities to use the contract however, there is a participation form 
located on the website that entities other than Oklahoma State agencies are to fill out and return to the 
contracting Officer when purchases are made from the contract. This helps with tracking spend of the 
contract.  
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